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Dear Sir/Madam,
As a project manager focusing on cybersecurity, I am really excited about the

release of the NIST CSF 2.0. The framework's updates, clarity, flexibility and
global applicability make 1t a valuable resource for every organization. I would
encourage business entities to consider adopting CSF 2.0 for enhanced
cybersecurity practices.

In addition, I am also looking forward to see the online tool of CSF 2.0 on NIST
website. The human- and machine-readable formats would definitely provide much
more convenience. Adopting CSF 2.0 would make Taiwan become more resilient to
the cyber attacks.

In future, I would suggest customers adopt CSF 2.0 on their 5G private network
(PN). Thank you so much for releasing CSF 2.0.

Best regards,
Victor Lin

Project Manager,
Auray OTIC and Security Lab.






